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Assistant Principals Report 
 
Headstart 
This week we welcome our 2018 Year 7 cohort when they attend 
WMYC for Headstart.  They and the current Year 7’s and Year 
8’s will be working in their 2018 subjects, meeting their new 
classmates and teachers. 
Each student will receive a pack with information from the 
College.  Some of the forms need to be completed, signed and 
returned to the College as soon as possible. 
 
Attendance for Headstart 
We expect full attendance for Headstart from our students.  We 
will be starting next year’s work during Headstart, so full 
attendance is important.  There will be pieces of work assessed 
during this time that will go on next year’s report.  
If for any reason, your child is sick or has a valid reason not to be 
at school, please ring the Absence Hotline on 02 6057 9051 and 
leave a message confirming the absence. 
 
Year 9 Celebration 
Our Year 9 students will celebrate their time at WMYC next 
Tuesday evening December 12.  Students must purchase their 
ticket to attend. We wish the students all the best for their 
schooling at WSSC for the next three years. 
 
Exhibition of Excellence 
Felltimber held their annual Exhibition of 
Excellence last Thursday evening.  It was 
great to see so many students and their 

families come to see 
the work that the 
students have 
completed during the 
past year. 
Huon will hold their 
exhibition next 
Wednesday as part of 

the Street Party. 
 
Big Night Out 
Don’t forget to come this Thursday evening for the BIG NIGHT 
OUT!  The College music bands – concert, rock and guitar -  and 
choir will be performing. 
 
Transition Interviews 
Transition interviews for parents, students and CARE teachers 
will be held Thursday December 21.  Bookings will be open next 
Monday, December 11 and can be made at 
www.schoolinterviews.com.au by entering the code zs5yb  All 
interviews are by appointment only. 
Regular classes will not run on this day. 
 
Curriculum Day – Friday 22nd 
Friday, December 22 is a Curriculum Development Day.  This is 
a pupil free day. 
 

Gary Hodge, Marg Leddin, Steve Fouracre, Will Pleydon 
Assistant Principals 

 

Koori News 
 

Buruja Program 

During this term, a group of Koori 
students from Huon and Felltimber 
participated in the Buraja Program 
held on the Lincoln Causeway. They 
enjoyed one afternoon each week, 
learning more about their culture and 
art techniques.  The following 
students graduated from the program 
last week:  

Year 9: Brooke Ford and Shannayah Tattersall  

Year 7: Tyrone Tattersall, Connor Hodgkin and Tye Fuller  

Year 8: Carliegh Walsh and Dylan Knight 

Thank you to Phillip Newton for 
transporting the students to and 
from the program each week.  
Special thanks Uncle Allen and 
Richard for running the program 
each week.  

 

Joce Ziebell 

Inclusive Programs 
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Circus Skills 
 

A group of Felltimber and 

Huon students completed a 
six week circus skills 
program at the Flying Fruit 

Fly Circus last week.  The group worked on various circus skills 
including juggling, tumbling and building a human pyramid. They 
were successful in achieving the human pyramid in the final 

session!  Thank you to Michelle, Per and Phil from the circus, and 
Miss Henderson. 

Year 8 
 
Liveability Excursions 
Over the last couple of weeks, Year 8 students 
from Felltimber have been exploring the 

environment in the 

surrounding streets.  They 
looked at shopping 
facilities, schooling, housing, parks and 

gardens and will use the information for 
their assignment on the Liveability of Our 
Local Area. 

Sport 
 
Shooting  
The WMYC shooting team will participate in two competitions in 
2018. In Term 1 there will be the Interschool Competition in 
Wodonga and in Term 4 there will be the Claybird Competition in 
Benalla. Interested students need to have a Juniors Firearm 
licence to participate. In order to do this you have to book into a 
safety course at the local police station. As this takes some time, 
it would be a good idea to get this done over the summer 
holidays, as the first practice day will be in the first couple of 
weeks in the term. NO SAFETY COURSE means NO 
PARTICIPATION. 
 

Ursula Reeb 

 
  Our graduates will display confidence, be optimistic about their future and be committed to personal achievement and global citizenship. 

94 High Street, 
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02 6056 9402 

Dates to Remember 

Dates for 2017 Activity 

Nov 27- Dec 12 
► Year 9 → Year 10 Headstart at 
WSSC 

December 4 - 12 ► WMYC Headstart 

December 12 ► Year 9 Celebration 

December 18 ► Reports issued 

December 20 ► Awards Ceremony 

December 21 
► Parent/Teacher Conferences - no 
formal classes 

December 22 
► Professional Development Day -
students not required at school 

                   

“It’s Easier To Care Than To Walk Away” 
The Felltimber Bridge Café and  Huon’s Central 
Perk Café have kicked off this year’s Carevan 
Christmas Hamper with $100 of groceries and 
would like to invite the WMYC families to add to 
the hamper.  Any non-perishable item can be left 
at the campus office to add to our Carevan 
Wheelie Bin Hamper.  


